
WMFC MONROEVILLE, ALABAMA 

MUSIC - NEWS - SPORTS May 17, 1952 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. # 2 
"alnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary:: 

This is to verify your reception of WMFC on 
March 27, 1952 as stated in your letter. 

Thank you for your letter, we appreciate the 
great service you have rendered us. 

Please excuse the delay in answering. 

Very truly yours, 

P,ADIO STATION WN 'C 

j/eaf- 
George C. Shurden 
General Manager 

J. H. FAULKNER 

W. M. STEWART 

Owners 
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